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Shalom! The Beth Israel Accounting Team would like to wish you and your 

family a very Happy Chanukah and New Year! 

STATEMENT 

To mitigate costs, we now email monthly statements instead of mailing paper copies. However, 

if you have not been receiving the email versions, please (1) check your spam email, and (2) 

check to ensure we have the correct email address on file. If you still prefer to receive 

statements by regular mail, please let us know. 

YEAR END DONATIONS FOR TAX DEDUCTIONS & 2022 TAX STATEMENT 

To ensure that your donations are included on your 2022 Beth Israel Donor Tax Statement: 

Checks - If paying by check, your check must be received by Beth Israel before December 

20th to ensure that the bank has ample time to process your payment. For control purposes, all 

checks we receive by mail or in person are forwarded to the bank for processing before they are 

recorded on your account. 

Online Payment - In order to ensure that your donations are included on your 2022 Beth Israel 

Tax Statement, payments must be paid on line (by credit card or e-check) by December 30th. 

If your 2022 payment is not reflected on your Beth Israel Tax Statement and it was made by 

you prior to December 31st, you can work with your accountant to determine how to include on 

your 2022 tax return, regardless of whether it gets recorded on the 2022 Beth Israel Tax 

Statement. 

2022 Beth Israel Tax Statements will be emailed by January 15, 2023. If you would like it sent by 

regular mail, please let us know. 

End of Year Information
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